CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE
WITH PRE- AND POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sinclair Broadcast Group, Inc., the licensee of television broadcast station WYZZ-TV,
Peoria, Illinois, certifies that it has broadcast pre-filing and post-filing announcements, on
the dates and times set forth below, in compliance with Section 73.3580 of the rules of
the Federal Communications Commission.

Pre-filing Announcements

The pre-filing announcement set forth below was broadcast on the following dates and
times:

Date Time
1. 6/1/05 5:26PM
2. 6/16/05 5:14PM
3. 7/1/05 5:13PM
4, 7/16/05 6:06PM
(TEXT IS ATTACHED)

Post-filing Announcements

The post-filing announcement set forth below was broadcast on the following dates and
times:

Date Time

1. 8/1/05 5:26PM
2. 8/16/05 3:27PM
3. 9/1/05 6:06PM
4, 9/16/05 6:58PM
5. 10/1/05 6:14PM
6. 10/16/05 10:26AM
(TEXT IS ATTACHED)

This %r[iﬁ?e of Compliance was placed in WYZZ’s public inspection
on 7, 4?,{ /¢ . This Certificate will be kept in the public inspection for as long as
the rénewal application, to which it refers, is retained.

Signature:

Title:



FOX]

WYZZ+ BLOOMINGT

Text of Pre-Filing Announcements

On November 19, 1997 broadcast station WYZZ-TV was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2005.

WYZZ-TV's license will expire on December 1, 2005. Sinclair Broadcast Group, Inc. must file an
application for renewal for WYZZ-TV with the FCC on August 1, 2005. When filed, a copy of this
application will be available for public inspection during our regular business hours. The application
will contain information concerning the station’s performance during the past eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether
this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by
November 1, 2005.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at 3131
North University Street, Peoria, Illinois, or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC 20554.




WYZZ-BLOOMINGTON -PEORIA

Text of Post-Filing Announcements

On November 19, 1997 broadcast station WYZZ-TV was granted a license by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2005.

WYZZ-TV's license will expire on December 1, 2005. We have filed an application for renewal with
the FCC . A copy of this application is available for public inspection during our regular business
hours. It application contains information concerning the station’s performance during the past eight
years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether

this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by
November 1, 2005.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at 3131
North University Street, Peoria, Illinois, or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC 20554.



